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May 26th 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

 

Summer 2 

Do feel free to send sunscreen in for your child after the half term. Please complete and 

return the attached consent form and send the sunscreen in. Do make sure it is clearly 

labelled so the staff team can keep it safe.  

Simon Eccles will be joining us to support as Head of School again. He will be with us 

on Tuesday, Thursday and Friday each week.   

We have some key dates to share for the second half of the summer term 

Wednesday June 14th / Thursday June 15th - Parents/carers invited to join the class 

yoga lessons 

Monday June 26th - 3M and 3J parents are invited to join the class Karate lesson 

Thursday July 6th - Sports day Primary families are invited to attend 

Monday July 10th - Parent/carer and teacher meetings from 3pm 

Friday July 14th - Spa Camberwell Carnival at 2pm 

Thursday July 20th - Last Day of the Summer Term 

 

Uniform 

Thank you for your patience with the uniform orders. Nadia has done a great job finding 

a supplier that offers value for money. The new stock should arrive within the next two 

weeks. We will send it out to you as soon as possible.  

 

Saving Paper 

This will be the last paper version of my weekly letter. The letter will be shared through 

our website and a text reminder will be sent to you. We are trying to cut down on how 

much paper we use and save any money we can for our budget.  
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Battersea Park Zoo 

Rye class had a great time yesterday.  

 

 

We’ll share more photos from the other trips taking place in June and July.  

 

Online safety training for families 

London Grid for Learning (LGfL) have partnered with the Early Years Alliance to offer a 

1hour webinar on Thursday 8th June 10-11am to parents of children aged 0-5 years, 

about simple steps to take to keep children safe when using online devices. It may be 

useful for all families.  

Use the link to sign up: Family Connect: screens in the early years Tickets, Thu 8 Jun 

2023 at 10:00 | Eventbrite 

 

Staying healthy 

Did your child miss their routine Year 8 & 9 vaccinations in school? The school nursing 

team are holding walk in clinics at Rye Oak Children & Family Centre Whorlton 

Road, Peckham London SE15 3PD on Tuesday and Wednesday May 30th and 31st 

No appointments are necessary.   

HPV LINK https://sav.hrch.nhs.uk/hpv/2022/southwark  

DTP/MENACWY LINK  https://sav.hrch.nhs.uk/dtp/2022/southwark  

For any queries, please email: HRCH.immunisationteammailboxSouthwark@nhs.net or 

call the Immunisation Team 0208 614 5495 / 5496  

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/family-connect-screens-in-the-early-years-tickets-633434709267?utm_campaign=DigiSafe&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-9HCHw-y1yYGGK6IEJc7LQL-8w9BxntJl65fYVLSLVNnwsXx_WR2qo1tZKfQLM6ssLDcE5-lXhbegIa0_C6I-kjufwIb6XM6Ntwqt-LlYjMvP_7ng0&utm_content=258499311&utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=258499311
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https://sav.hrch.nhs.uk/hpv/2022/southwark
https://sav.hrch.nhs.uk/dtp/2022/southwark
mailto:HRCH.immunisationteammailboxSouthwark@nhs.net
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Camberwell Art  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to 3M for completing their poster for the Camberwell Art Fair. The banner will 

be part of a display around Camberwell Green. It will go up this Sunday and be there 

until June 19th. The festival is June 10th to 18th. Do look out for it.  

I hope you all have an enjoyable half term. If you need to contact us at any time over 

the holiday you can call the school answer service at any time and one of us will come 

back to you as soon as we can. 

 

Best wishes to you all,  

 

 

Steph Lea 

Executive Headteacher 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
I give consent for the school staff to apply sunscreen to my child if the weather is very 
sunny.   
  
Name of child…………………………………………………………………………………  
  

Parent name………………………………………………………………………………….  
  

Parent signature…………………………………………………………………………….  
  

Date…………………………………………………………………………………………..  


